PPLA INTRO DAY
Conditions and requirements

When applying to attend our Intro Day sessions, you should keep in mind the following conditions and requirements.

These days are used by the club to introduce prospective new members to handgun shooting, particularly the discipline of IPSC. They are not run just so that you can shoot a handgun, and if this is your intent, we ask that you do not attend.

The process we use for prospective new members, is for you to send us an email when the booking period opens. The Intro Days are usually held on the first Sunday of each month, and bookings open at 9.00am on the Monday prior. Only 8 people are accepted on a first come, first served basis. We do not have a ‘wait list’ nor do we take future bookings. If you are fortunate enough to ‘get in’, you will be notified within 24 hours, and should you miss out, you will be notified in a similar timeframe.

ALL prospective members will be permitted to attend 3 Intro Day sessions, including their first attendance, in a four-month period. Failure to attend as required, will mean that you will be dropped from our program. We allow four months to cover you in case you have a problem attending each month. Your second and third attendance bookings are taken at the club and are confirmed at that time. Membership application paperwork may be provided after your second attendance if you decide to become a member, and we are happy too.

All Intro Days are at the discretion of the club and can be cancelled or re-scheduled as we see fit, and any behaviour not acceptable to the club will result in you being asked to leave the property. The club has the final say at all times as to who attends.

You will be required to provide TWO forms of identification, one of which MUST be photographic when you attend and will be required to complete a Victoria Police form. If you are a prohibited person or have any form of order placed on you, you are not permitted to attend.

ALL ammunition, both used and unused, remains the property of the club and must be returned at the end of your session.

SAFETY is our first priority at ALL times and failure to follow the directions of our instructors may result in you being asked to leave and possibly being banned for any further attendance.

SAFETY FIRST!! ALWAYS!!
